
Kimberly Area School District 
2025 Child Development Day​

August 13, 2025 
​
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Kimberly Area School District will be using a screening and monitoring program this year called Ages and 
Stages Questionnaire (Third Edition [ASQ-3]) to help track your child’s development.  Ages and Stages 
includes questions about your child’s communication, gross motor, fine motor, problem solving, and personal 
social skills.  Parents of Kimberly Area School District children who reach their third birthday between 
September 1, 2024 and August 31, 2025 (date of birth between 9/1/21 and 8/31/22) are invited to complete this 
online screening for your child.   

To participate in the online screening, access Ages and Stages using this web address 
http://www.kimberly.k12.wi.us/cdd - or by going to www.kimberly.k12.wi.us and follow the path:  District → 
Pupil Services → Child Development Day → Ages and Stages Questionnaire.   

PLEASE COMPLETE THE AGES AND STAGES QUESTIONNAIRE BY JULY 15, 2025.     

District staff will contact you via phone or email after you have completed the questionnaire to provide you 
with information about your child’s development.  If the questionnaire shows that your child is developing 
without concerns, we will provide some ideas about how to continue to encourage your child’s development.  It 
would not be necessary to bring your child to Child Development Day (CDD) offered on August 13th.  
However, we are still inviting you to participate in CDD if you wish.  

If the questionnaire shows some possible concerns, we will schedule a formal screening on Wednesday, 
August 13th, (Child Development Day) to allow district staff to further evaluate your child’s development.  

Child Development Day will provide families with the opportunity to learn more about: 

●​ The level of your child’s development through participation in a play situation, observation, and a review of 
parent information 

●​ Normal child growth and development 

During the Child Development Day screening, your child will be asked to perform a few tasks. The entire 
process takes about 45 minutes. 

If your child is in need of special services, we will help you and your child receive the services that are 
required.  The Kimberly Area School District wants to ensure that your child will start school ready to learn. 

Child Development Day is free and optional.  CDD will be held at Woodland School.  Since this is a special 
time for you and your three-year-old, please do not include other children. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding Child Development Day, please contact Tracy Schmit at (920) 
423-4139. 

Sincerely, 

 
Tim Fosshage 
Director of Pupil Services 
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